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Election Law First Hearing rescheduled 
to next Tuesday, January 30

th
 

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) would like to advise the community that last 
evening’s First Hearing on proposed amendments to the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke Election Law was postponed due to the freezing rain. 
 
It has been rescheduled to next Tuesday, 30, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2018 from 6:00 
pm to 8:30 pm at the Golden Age Club. 
 
The KLCC appreciates the community’s understanding in this matter. 
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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